Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

N —
From: BillBuchen <sonarc@rcn.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 8:18 AM
To: townclerk@townofneversink.org
Cc: Supervisor@townofneversink.org

Subject: Opposed to Kerilands

Supervisor Christopher Mathews, We have been homeowners/taxpayers in Claryville/Denning for 20 years. We oppose
the Kerilands Project.

It doesn’t fit the towns master plan for our beautiful area and will destroy the bucolic environment. We urge the council
members to reject this proposal.

Bill and Mary Buchen
139 Voss Road
Claryville new york

www.billbuchen.com
www.sonicarchitecture.com




